
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
7:19:27	PM	
	
Dear	IPART	Committee,	
Please	adjust	the	solar	feed-in	tariff	to	be	more	equitable	between	solar	panel	
home	owners	like	my	household	and	the	electricity	suppliers.	
The	feed-in	tariffÂ	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
Please	increase	the	tariff.	
Adopting	solar	power	should	be	encouraged	to	help	reduce	Greenhouse	gases	
from	the	burning	of	fossil	fuels	and	increasing	the	tariff	will	help	this.	
	
Kate	Consterdine		
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